
Survey shows gas workers opposed to 
privatisation

 France 

A survey of employees of Gaz de France by the CGT and FO union federations 
revealed that 94% are against privatisation. The private utility Suez is bidding to 
takeover the company. The survey was carried out in response to claims by the 
government and GdF itself that employees were in favour of the sale of the 
company. The unions are now mobilising for a day of action - including 
demonstrations and strikes - on 12 September.
Read more at > FNME-CGT (FR)
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